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To: Members of the Plan Commission 

From: Sara Eskrich, District 13 Alder 

RE: Future Land Use Map 

Date: July 2, 2018  

 

Thank you in advance for your thorough review of the Comprehensive Plan and associated Future Land 

Use Map. I appreciate the challenging balance you attempt to make between the needs of neighbors and 

the city as a whole.  

 

Unfortunately, I am on vacation out of town and unable to join you this evening. Please accept these 

written comments. 

 

I appreciate the changes you made in the Monona Bay Neighborhood Association (MBNA), after our 

comments at your May review meeting. The May 1st draft, prior to our feedback, had MBNA as High 

Residential and Medium Residential. The July 2nd draft now has MBNA as Medium Residential, Low-

Medium Residential, and Low Residential, which is consistent with current land use, but did not yet 

change the area between W. Wash/Proudfit/W. Main to Medium Residential (which is consistent with 

current use). 

 

We believe this change allows for redevelopment and appropriate transition in the short distance between 

the corridor streets and single family homes. Thank you for your consideration and final update to the 

Future Land Use Map. 

 

 

  







Handouts from Anne Walker 
provided at July 2 PC meeting.










